
 
HYAA Softball is looking for Satz and Holmdel HS students 

who wish to umpire rec softball/ baseball games in our 
programs this Spring!! 

 
Season starts April 17th  

Prior experience is not required 
 
This will be a fantastic way for you to spend more time 

on the field, help our program and earn $$’s  
 

Schedules are flexible. 
 

If you are interested in umpiring, please come to the 
umpire clinic on March 29th at 7:00 p.m.  

 Holmdel High School Room 411. 
 

HYAA is not affiliated with the Holmdel BOE 


